From: Philip Rolls 
Sent: 16 March 2015 16:39
To: Andrew Lewis
Cc: Nicola Riley; Sharon Bolton
Subject: Upper Heyford 15/00153/REM

Andrew,

With reference to the reserved matters for the proposed village green area. I can confirm that we do not consider this area suitable for a cricket pitch because of its size and location in respect of nearby housing. I can also confirm that we do not think it is either appropriate or practical for the changing accommodation to be part of a pub and if it was to be part of the same building that is proposed for a pub, it should be completely self-contained with its own entrance/exit and constructed to Sport England specifications.

Phil.
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